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Dear Friends,

Since 1993 the Portland Multnomah Progress Board has provided a comprehensive view of our community’s well-being through its Benchmark reports.

Enclosed is the Board’s 2001 Brochure, featuring highlights of our recently updated Benchmarks. 

For more in-depth analysis of those featured in the brochure and information on all of our Benchmarks see the Board’s website at:

Http://www.p-m-benchmarks.org
As always, we welcome your input. Thanks for your continued interest in the Portland Multnomah Progress Board!

P.S. We have recently updated our mailing list, and apologize if we have an outdated affiliation or address for you. If so, please give us a call and we’ll make the necessary changes.




























